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A Word From the Grand Knight 

Knight News 

Grand Knight 
John Haug, Sr. 

Ladies Auxiliary 
President Kathy Mangi 

Columbus Home  
President Walter Bruch 

Dates to 
Remember 

Aug. 12—Picnic Committee 
Mtg. 7:00 pm 
Aug. 14—4th Degree 
Installation of Officers 
Aug. 15— 9:00 am 
Memorial Mass at St. 
Mark’s in Venice 
Aug. 28—Communion 
Dinner Mass at St. Mary’s 
4:30 pm 

O n behalf of Council 1098, we 
welcome Father Jeff Holtman to 
Holy Family Parish and we look 

forward to working with you! We hope to 
see you around at some of our meetings 
and events. I’m sure you will find us to 
be an entertaining and diverse bunch of 
Catholics. 

Thank you District Deputy David Cruse 
for the Installation of Officers.  Now that 
I’m officially installed, I would like to 
request all past directors to retain their  
positions as you all did an outstanding 
job. I look forward to working with you 
again—as well as my fellow officers.  

We will start the new fiscal year’s 
business at the business meeting in 
August. The Family Picnic is scheduled 
for September 11th.  (See below.) Mark 
your calendars to plan to attend.  

A Communion Dinner Mass is planned 
for August 28th at St. Mary’s in Madison 
with mass at 4:30 followed by dinner at 
the hall. A sign-up sheet is in the Council 
room and there is a $4.00 co-pay per 
person.  

The Tootsie Roll Drive is also around the 
corner.  I have ordered the Tootsie Rolls. 
Stay tuned for more details as we get 
closer.  

I hope everyone is having a safe and 
happy summer so far.  

 
Sincerely,   
 
John Haug, Sr. 

 

Faithful Navigator 
George Friedel 

Tentative Schedule of Events  
Outside games of Closest to the Pin, fishing derby, Hoosier golf, washer tournament, 
etc. will begin at 2:00 pm. Bounce houses and face painting for the kiddies is planned 
in the gym. A mass is scheduled for 5:00 pm with dinner following. Music will be pro-
vided for your evening entertainment.  

Sign up is in the Council Room. Cost is $2.00 per person with children 12 and under 
free. Please attend meetings to stay up-to-date and informed as planning is still in the 
works.  Each family is welcome to bring brownies or cookies to share.  Last day to sign 
up is September 6, 2010. 



From the Faithful Navigator 

T his is my first column since the start of the new 
Fraternal Year. I hope our Assembly can continue 
being the organization our members and the 

community can look up to!!! 

The installation of officers will be August. 14th. Room 
opens at 5:30 pm, installation at 6:30 pm, and dinner 
at 7:00 pm. As in past years, dress for this is formal 
(tuxedo or suit). The co-pay tickets are $5.00 per 
person and can be purchased from Myself, David 
Cruse, GK John Haug, or at the lounge. The ticket is 
your sign-up. 

Thank You to the Sir Knights who participated in the 
Honor Guard and Chalice service for Sir Knight Jim 
Noeth.  

We will be having Honor Guard at St. Mark’s Church at 
the 9:00 am Mass August 15th. This Mass is in honor 
of the deceased residents of Venice and deceased 
members of St. Mark’s Parish. 

 It is looking as though we will not have 
anyone taking the 4th Degree at 
Effingham on August  21st,  but we will have several for 
March 5, 2011, at Our Lady Of the Snows. 

 Plans are being made for our annual Family Picnic on 
Sept ember 11, 2010. 

It is nice to know that we will be establishing team 
Captains for Sunday Night Bingo. Sir Knight Joe Schuler 
and Sir Knight Steve Cauble are in the process of 
volunteering to serve as team Captains. Thank You Joe 
and Steve!!! The system works great on Friday night for 
third degree and I do not see how it can't be just as 
effective for the 4th degree. 

 No donations over $500.00 to be voted in  August. 

 Vivat Jesus 

George Friedel, 
Faithful Navigator  
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Honoring Those Who Serve 
The 4th Degree Knights of Columbus would like to honor those family members who are so proudly serving in our 
national defense.  Jeffery Bilyeu, SPC, Army, South Korea; David Breeden Jr., Airman 1st Class, Air Force, North 
Carolina; Lee  Brown, Master Sergeant, Army, Ft. Hood Texas; Jon P. Connolly, Major, Marine Corps, Afghanistan; 
Darrel D. Eickoff Jr., CW2, Army Reserve, 739th Eng. Co. (MRBC), Joint Base Balad, Iraq; Scott Griffin, Sergeant, 
Army National Guard, USA; Evan Jones, 2nd Lt., Marine Corps, Quantico, VA;  Stephani Luebben, Captain, Air 
Force, F.E. Warren AFB WY; Jason Scaturro, Sergeant, Army, Iraq; Brett Taylor, PFC, Army, Ft. Drum NY; Gregory 
Voloski, Chief Petty Officer, Navy, San Diego, CA; Chris Wilbur, SPC, Army, Afghanistan. 

From the Financial Secretary 

I  would like to thank Larry Ruder for the 7 1/2 years he served as Financial Secretary. He leaves some big shoes to 
fill. I also would like to thank him for the training he gave me. With the changing of the guard, please send me all 
address changes or any other changes that I will need for your file. My basket is in the hallway leading to the 

Accounting office. My telephone number 931-5340.  

Thank you,  Richard Haack 



College Recipients Sponsoring Member 

Kelsey Allen  Thomas Grimes 

Alyssa Baumann David Baumann 

James Broadway James P. Broadway 

Brian Buckman John Haug Sr. 

Brittany Domagalski Tim Domagalski 

Christopher Giarraffa James DeRuntz 

Luke Hartwick Joseph Kystropa 

Kayla Herring Richard Horbelt 

Elizabeth Hoffman Raymond Hoffman 

Marlena Holmes Emil Neubauer 

Michael Krystopa Joseph Krystopa 

Kirstin Kurilla Robert Kurilla 

Julie Moutria John Moutria 

Kari Shipley Bob Shipley 

Alexandria Stajduhar Milton James 

Sarah Stoicheff John Straubinger 

Ashley Taylor George Gregus 

Catholic High School 
Awardees 

Sponsor 

Aalonna Baker Holy Family 

Connor Dumoulin St. Elizabeth 

Mitchell Dumoulin St. Elizabeth 

Avery Johnson Holy Family 

Lauren Laub Holy Family 

Brian Shambro Holy Spirit School  
(Sam Shambro) 

The Knights of Columbus would like to 
thank the Scholarship Committee of Andy 
Yurko, Bill Loftus and Bob Stegemeier for 
an excellent  job. Congratulations to the 
recipients and sponsoring active members. 
All scholarship funds are earned by the 
diligence of the bingo workers and pull 
tab team.    
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August 2010 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
4th Degree 

Bingo 

2 3 4 5 
5th Degree 

Workday 

6 
Alsop/Wilbur 
Team Bingo 

7 

8 
4th Degree 

Bingo 

9 
Columbus 

Home Meeting 
7:00 pm 

 

10 
KC Business 
Meeting 7:30 

pm 

11 12 
5th Degree 

Workday 
 

Picnic 
Committee 

Meeting 7:00  

13 
Petty Team 

Bingo 

14 
4th Degree 

Installation of 
Officers  

15 
Memorial 
Mass St. 
Mark’s 

 
Softball Team  

16 17 
Ladies Auxiliary 

Meeting 
 

4th Degree 
Meeting 7:30 

pm 

18 19 
5th Degree 

Workday 

20 
Friedel Team 

Bingo 

21 

22 
4th Degree 

Bingo 
 

Newsletter 
Items Due 

23 24 
KC Social 

Meeting 7:30 
pm 

25 26 
5th Degree 

Workday 

27 
Dillier Team 

Bingo 

28 
Communion 
Dinner Mass 

St. Mary’s 
Madison  

29 
4th Degree 

Bingo 

30 31 
 

    


